

June 28, 2019

Robert E. Cooper Office of Stormwater Management Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 629 East Main Street Richmond, VA 23218

RE: Submittal for MTD Approval of the StormGarden Biofiltration System Through Reciprocity

Dear Mr. Cooper:

I am submitting the StormGarden® Biofiltration System for approval, through reciprocity, as an MTD filter that qualifies for 50% TP removal in accordance with the Guidance Memo Number 14-2009 titled "Interim Use of Stormwater Manufactured Treatment Devices (MTDs) to Meet the New Virginia Stormwater Management Program (VSMP) Technical Criteria, Part IIB Water Quality Design Requirements". The documents I am submitting along with this letter include the Washington Ecology GULD approval letter, and the final TER that was the basis for Ecology's GULD approval.

I thank you for your time and consideration and look forward to your approval of the StormGarden® system. Please feel free to contact me regarding any questions you may have.

Sincerely

John Rotondo, PE

Rotondo Environmental Solutions, LLC

Attachment #1 – Washington Ecology's GULD Approval

Attachment #2 - Final Technology Evaluation Report for StormGarden TAPE Level Field Study